Dear Mr. Fabina,

In response to correspondence reference number: 25913 Please find uploaded to this
section, a file called "5805BDVOBW.pdf* This is the missing exhibit. On 10/03/2003 we
uploaded our submission for FCC ID CFS8DL5805BDV, ( 731 confirmation number:
EA984906 ), On 10/08/2003 we received a request from J. Green ( correspondence
reference number: 25808 ) requesting a missing exhibit. We uploaded the exhibit to the OET
system the next day, via the 'Submit Correspondence’ feature on the website. Unfortunately,
the cover letter referring to correspondence No.: 25808 did not "take" in the system. In
speaking with Mr. Lyles today, he informed me that additional correspondence ( No.: 25913)
was sent on 10/29/2003 intending to notify us that the exhibit had not been received,
however, we did not receive this correspondence. Had we known this, we would have
immediately resent the required information. We respectfully request that you consider setting
aside EA984906 / CFS8DL5805BDV.

Regards,
Greg Barbato
for
Ken Addy



